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Topic Attendance on Behalf of KHSAA

Attendance for KHSAA

Meeting_Session
Attended NFHS Track & Field Rules Interpreter Meeting

Takeaways to help
Board and Staff

Traveled to Indianapolis to take part in the 2025 NFHS Track &
Field Rules changes meeting. This meeting discussed in-person
the changes for the 2025-26 year and covered points of
emphasis. In addition, there were several presentations from
other states on training and recruiting officials, as well as best
practices at state meets.


